Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.



CARD OF THANKS

CARD OF THANKS

WILSON, Ashton Rose-Big sisters Courtney and Brooke are very happy to announce the arrival of their little sister, Ashton Rose, born on February 7, 1996 weighing 8 lbs. I oz. Proud parents are Raymond and Kim (Welburn), grandparents Clinton and Shirley Welburn and great grandmothers Ida Elder, Rose Dear and Nellie Welburn,

CAMERON-WEL-BURN Heather Cameron and Darryl Welburn are proud to announce the birth of their daughter Laura-Lynn Marie Cameron Welburn on January 24, 1996, weighing 8 lbs. 3 at the Barrie Memorial Hospital. First grandchild of Howard and Lois Welburn and Barbara Cameron and John Duheme, Also first great grandchild of Lucy Collins and Gracie Duheme.

We would like to thank Dr. Vandor and all the nurses and staff for the excellent care we received during our stay. You couldn't ask for a more personal, caring institution and we are very glad that all our children had the opportunity to be born at the Barrie Memorial hospital.

Ray, Kim, Courtney, Brooke & Ashton Wilson

Many thanks to Dr. Aikin, Dr. Thompson, Dr. Vandor, nurses and staff in the operating room and second floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care 1 received during my stay there. Also to my relatives, neighbors, and friends for flowers, gifts, cards and the U.C.W. card, phone calls and visits. All was much appreciated.

Mary McCormick

The family of the late Malcolm Leslie would like to express their sincere thanks and appreciation to our family, friends and relatives for their expressions of sympathy, numerous cards, donations, flowers and many acts of kindness, love and support. All was of great comfort and will always be remembered. We would also wish to express our thanks to the Montpetit Funeral Home for helpful arrangements.

Pauline Rita, John & family Phyllis, Fred & family Gene, Anne Marie & family Sandra, Pierre & family